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April 5th, 1929.

Her Grace, The Duchess of Atholl, 
98, 31m Park Gardens,
LondOU, '"-JeWe- iOi

Dear Madams-
I beg to acknowledge your 

letter of March 15th addressed to 71 ir Arthur 
Currie, introducing Sir Aubrey and Lady Symonds 
and Mr. H. M, Richards.

Sir Arthur and Lady Currie 
are in Italy at present and, I think, expect to 
reach London towards the end of April. They 
sail on the 10th of May for Canada. Sir Arthur 
will in all probability get in touch with you 
while he is in London.

Yours faithfully,

Secretary to the Principal.

m

____________________________________________________________________
/


